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SITE VISIT SUMMARY 
 
On Friday, July 26th, 2024, at 9:00 AM Clark County Historic Preservation Commission members 
Andrew Gregg and Morgan Frazier, and two staff members (Mark Person of the City of Vancouver 
and Bart Catching of Clark Couty) joined community volunteers for a site visit and tour at the 
Historic John Stanger House at 9215 SE Evergreen Highway, Vancouver, Washington. Because 
only two members of the commission attended, a quorum was not achieved and no public meeting 
or business was conducted. The attendees toured the house and grounds. Stanger house 
volunteers provided information about the site and the Stanger House and Jane Weber Arboretum 
Interpretive and Preservation plan. A link to the preservation interpretive and preservation plan can 
be found here: https://clark.wa.gov/sites/default/files/media/document/2024-
02/Stanger%20House%20Preservation%20and%20Interpretive%20Plan%20-
%20Final%20Draft%20-%20sm.pdf 
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